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July 25, 2023 

 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 

Clerk of the Court 

Supreme Court of the United States 

Washington, DC 20543   

 

Mr. Harris: 

 

The petition for a writ of certiorari in Biden v. Feds for Medical 

Freedom, No. 23-60, was filed and docketed on July 21, 2023.  

Respondents respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of 

this Court, an extension of time to and including September 20, 2023, 

within which to file the response. 

This extension is requested to complete preparation of the response, 

which will be delayed because of the heavy press of earlier assigned cases 

to the attorneys handling this matter. 

Respectfully, 

 

/S/ R. TRENT MCCOTTER 

 

Counsel of Record for Respondents 

 

BOYDEN GRAY & ASSOCIATES PLLC 

801 17th Street NW, Suite 350 

Washington, DC 20006 

202-706-5488 

mccotter@boydengrayassociates.com  

 

cc:  All Counsel 


